
 

 

Knowledge of the prevent duty, this is done through staff training 

and weekly staff briefings. 

Knowledge and understanding of DfE and Home Office policy 

relating to Safe Guarding & Young People against extremism and 

radicalisation, all guidance is given out to staff and online training is 

completed by all.  

To respond to all forms of extremism, leading to terrorism, this is 

done by following all processes and procedures and being aware of 

the CASS referral system 

To include all Islamic and far right threats, it is important to making 

staff and children aware of all types of threats.  

Safeguard and educate young people, parents and communities, this 

is done through running Workshops for parents and the wider 

community, through adding all areas into our curriculum, updating 

parents through newsletters and keeping the website updated. 

Identify vulnerabilities and risk, this is done through training all staff 

to look out for signs and knowing the reporting system 

Deliver training to all staff, this takes place yearly to all staff 

including LTS and Academy Councillors. 

Be aware of the Prevent training Toolkit, this is to make sure that all 

staff are aware on how to make referrals. 

Keep updated with police, home office and department of 

education guidance 

All staff to be aware of current E-Safety best practice, and children 

to know about E-safety and how to report concerns 

Planning prevent into school curriculum Prescriptive and resources 

for staff. 

 


